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Subject: RE: [OFFICIAL] RE: Summary of proposals on the LLW Exclusion

Hi 

The LLWR will not be eligible to apply for the LLW Exclusion and neither will the Dounreay vaults.
At the moment, there are 4 potentially eligible sites:

Augean Northants
Augean Port Clarence (which hasn’t started accepting radioactive waste of nuclear origin)
Suez Clifton Marsh
FCC Lillyhall (which hasn’t started accepting radioactive waste of nuclear origin).

Suez Clifton Marsh decided to stop accepting rad waste of nuclear origin before 01/01/2022 so it
doesn’t fall into the NTPL arrangements. So the only “old” site is Augean Northants and they
seem to be OK with the proposals.

Unfortunately, we can’t any longer put terms like “a suitably qualified person” in legislation. I
appreciate that an RPA might not have the capacity to do a criticality analysis but in this case,
isn’t it just confirmation that nothing that breaches the Schedule 2 REPPIr limits has been
received?

Best regards

 Nuclear Decommissioning Department for Business, Energy & Industrial Strategy 
1 Victoria St,
London SW1A 0ET
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